Page 1 of 4

[image: image1.jpg]Simcoe County
District School Board




SCDSB's Accessibility Standards for Customer Service
The Simcoe County District School Board (SCDSB) is committed to providing services to our students, parents/guardians, the public and our staff that are free of barriers and biases. The SCDSB strives to ensure that key principles of independence, dignity, integration and equality of opportunity are reflected and valued in our learning and working environments.  The use of assistive devices is welcome at the SCDSB. Please inform our staff if we can be of any assistance.

Please click here (PDF – press the “Ctrl” button and click on the blue links to view documents) to review our procedure “Use of Assistive Devices by the General Public.”
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act 
The Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005, sets a goal of an Accessible Ontario by 2025.  The legislation requires all public and private organizations or businesses to provide service to persons with disabilities.  
The Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 defines 5 areas for which standards will be set:
- Customer Service 
- Built Environment      - Employment

- Transportation

- Information and Communication           

The first area for which standards have been developed is Customer Service.  By Regulation, compliance with this standard for those in the educational sector is required by January 2010.  Standards for the other four areas have not yet been finalized.

To address the Customer Service Standard the Simcoe County District School Board has developed Policy No. 3115 – Accessibility Standards for Customer Service.  Click here to review this policy. 
The SCDSB has also created the following procedures in support of providing barrier- and bias-free services:
Use of Support Person by the General Public (PDF)
Use of Service Animals by General Public (PDF)
Notification of Disruption of Service (PDF)


Your Feedback is Welcome
The SCDSB is committed to ensuring that its services meet the highest standards of accessibility for people with disabilities who use the facilities and services of the Board.   Comments on our services regarding how well those expectations are being met are welcome and appreciated. Our procedure “Monitoring and Feedback on Accessible Customer Service” is available by clicking here.
Feedback regarding the way the SCDSB provides services to people with disabilities can be made by completing the SCDSB Accessibility Standard Feedback form by clicking here. Our staff is available to assist you with this process if needed. Please call (705) 734-6363 ext. 11366 for assistance. 
All feedback can be directed to:
Paul Sloan, Superintendent of Education (Representative on the Accessibility Committee)

Simcoe County District School Board

1170 Hwy 26  Midhurst, Ontario, L0L 1X0
OR electronically at webadmin@scdsb.on.ca  
OR by telephone, (705) 734-6363 x11366.
We appreciate your feedback and will endeavour to respond to it in a timely manner.

SCDSB Annual Accessibility Plan
The aim of the Accessibility Plan for the SCDSB is to identify, remove and prevent barriers for people with disabilities who work in, use, or attend school board facilities and services. This plan also describes the measures that the SCDSB has taken over the past year and measures that will be undertaken during the 2009 – 2010 school year.

To read the Annual Accessibility Plan, please click here (PDF).
